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2022-2023 Registration: Early Childhood Registration for next 

school year is underway! If you or someone you know has a child 

ages birth through four, please complete and submit our survey using 

the QR code below, and someone will call you to set up an 

appointment.  

 
 

 

Coming up… 
     

Students from the Lincoln County High School Child Development Class will 
be coming to volunteer in our Stanford Preschool classrooms this month.  

 
The students have experience working with young children in the LCHS 

Playschool Program. We are excited to partner with LCHS to offer the students 
an opportunity to gain more experience and knowledge in the early childhood 

education field, as they will work in classrooms with our preschool teachers 
and assistants.  

 

     

March 2022 

To scan the QR code: 

 

Open the camera on your smartphone and point it 

steadily towards the QR code for 2-3 seconds.  

 

When scanning is enabled, a notification will appear.  

 

Click on the notification and you will be directed to 

our registration survey.  



Read Across America Week: 

Our kiddos had a blast celebrating Read Across America Week with 

dress-up days and some great books!  
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REMINDER: 
Spring Break is coming up!  

There will be NO SCHOOL April 4—8, 

2022. 


